As an Oregon native, the waterways of this state have been my playground for my entire life. Oregonians only get about 3 months of
watersports each year and taking away this family past time for thousands of us just to please a select group would be
reprehensible. The impact to the boating community reaches much further than the just the families, but affects the local boat
dealers, recreational services and tourism that is generated by this gorgeous state each year. These rivers belong to the community,

not just a select group of home owners or special interest groups and should be enjoyed by EVERYONE. Our family opposes this
bill 100%!



